
Dates for the diary

2nd May 2024

Half Term
School closes, Friday 24th May 
School re-opens, Mon 3rd June

Earth Day

Last Monday we joined in with World Earth Day. Mrs 
Kellett introduced the theme in worship. We looked 
at people who make a difference to our world, 
including the work of David Attenborough . 
Throughout school we now have new recycling areas, 
to support our planet v’s plastics mission.

Saturday 11th  May, 11am-2pm, 
May Fair.

Well done to the girls’ football team who have continued to play some incredible football in the local 
schools’ tournament. Good luck in your last match today! Well done to the KS1 football team who 
came 3rd overall in their tournament – AMAZING!.

Attendance and Holidays

As a school we have a robust attendance and exclusions 
policy that is led my Mrs Chadwick and supported by 
Mrs Prosser. If your child’s attendance becomes a cause 
for concern, we will contact you to look at how we can 
work together to improve this.
Holidays in term time will not be authorised and 
families will be at risk of being fined by the local 
authority.

Friday 3rd May, Non uniform day –
bring items for your class hamper 
linked to your class letter.

WC: 13th  May, Year 6 SATS week.

LOCAL PARKING

Please be mindful of parking in front of resident’s 
homes and blocking driveways.  We have had a few 
complaints, and we want to be able to work in 
partnership with our community. Thank you.

MAY FAIR – 11th May, 11am-2pm

If you know of a company that may be 
able to contribute a raffle prize for our 
upcoming  May fair, it would be much 
appreciated. Please contact the school 
office.

Thank you to everyone that has 
volunteered to help on the day. We 
are still in need of more helpers. Year 
6 children have also been asked to 
help on stalls too, even if this is just for 
an hour.

Monday 6th May, Bank holiday 

WC: 20th  May, Walk to school week.


